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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-009

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals
	 Curriculum Directors 
	 Teachers of ELA

FROM:	 Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE:	 February 1, 2021

SUBJECT:	 Educator Input and Committee Members Needed for ELA Standards Review

EDUCATOR INPUT & CALL FOR ELA STANDARDS 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS
The 2012 Wyoming English Language Arts (ELA) Content and Performance Standards are up 
for review. The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) is collecting educator input for the 
committee’s consideration during its review.

For Educator Input on ELA Standards: 
1. �Review the 2012 Wyoming ELA Content & Performance Standards.

2. �Provide input through any of the following options:
a. �Complete the Educator Input Survey by 11:59 p.m. MST on March 26, 2021.
b. �Attend the virtual ELA Community Input Meeting from 4:30-6 p.m. MST on Monday, 

March 15  (Join Zoom Meeting or dial +1 669-900-6833).
c. �Attend the virtual ELA Community Input Meeting from 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m. MST on 

Thursday, March 18  (Join Zoom Meeting or dial +1 669-900-6833).

3. �The input collected on the ELA Standards will be shared with the ELA Standards Review 
Committee. 

 
Call for ELA Standards Review Committee Members
The WDE seeks Wyoming educators interested in reviewing the WYCPS for ELA. Those interested 
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https://edu.wyoming.gov/downloads/standards/final-2012-ela-standards.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScy_X3TiyTOyjFO8HobQSyzEpaXzGEAYDz8scXtWM3b55BbGA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://zoom.us/j/99334960777?pwd=SE5adEJRYWgzY2plODd4ejhtZmVrQT09
https://zoom.us/j/98297948663?pwd=NHZVNTAvcFVDMGNpMTQ1bDNNN2IyQT09


in serving on the ELA Standards Review Committee should complete the Call for Participants 
Survey by March 26, 2021. Completing a survey expresses interest in participating, but does not 
commit anyone to serve on the review committee. Standards review committee members will 
be chosen based on diversity in experience, roles, and region or school size. Individuals who are 
chosen to serve will be contacted through the email address they provided in the survey..

For more information, contact Lori Pusateri-Lane, ELA Consultant, at 307-777-8595 or  
lori.pusateri-lane@wyo.gov or Barb Marquer, Standards Supervisor, at 307-777-5506 or  
barb.marquer@wyo.gov.
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